
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Letter from the President 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On behalf of the Highland Community Schools’ PTO, 
welcome back to all of you and a special welcome to 
all our new families. We hope you had a fantastic 
summer! The PTO is looking forward to another busy 
and successful school year. 
 
Our primary objective as a PTO is to provide our 
school with funds, programs, resources, and services 
that will enrich and maximize the education of every 
child and to benefit the school. Here are a few 
programs that we sponsor and/or support: Spirit 
Wear, Box Tops, Secretary’s Day, Teacher 
Appreciation Week, and Field Trips. We invite 
everyone to get involved… we appreciate each one of 
our amazing volunteers! 
 
Your returning PTO Board Members this year are: 
Kala Anderson – President; Lauren Wright – Vice 
President; Kateri Odle – Treasurer; Krystle 
Huelsmann – Member Coordinator; and Lindsey 
Spalding – Social Media/Graphic Design Coordinator. 
The new PTO Board Members are Cristina Kaufman – 
Fundraising Coordinator; Danielle Case – Volunteer 
Coordinator; Lauren Jurczak – Secretary; and Jen 
Wilsmeyer – Co-Secretary. 
 
Together with the families, teachers and staff, we will 
strive to do our best to improve the school 
environment and enhance all educational needs! If 
you have any questions, please feel free to email us at 
pto.highland@gmail.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kala Anderson 

Highland CUSD5 PTO 

2019-20 Board President 

 

 

Meetings 
 

Our 1st meeting is Tuesday, September 3! PTO Meetings 
will be held the 1st Tuesday of every month at 6:30pm in 
the Primary Cafeteria. Can’t make it, but have a great idea 
you’d like to share!? Email us at pto.highland@gmail.com.  

 

Box Tops 
 

Less Clipping – More Scanning!! Box Tops has an exciting 
new way to earn money for our schools! Download the 
App, create an account, find Highland Primary (this 
includes Elementary) and choose that as your school! 
Start shopping and WITHIN 14 days of your receipt scan it 
in the App and if the products qualify our school 
automatically gets the credit! SUPER easy and fast! The 
actual Box Top clips will be phased out by 2023, BUT until 
then you can still CLIP those BOX TOPS and send them in!!! 
We get double the credit on most products for now! Please 
watch for the Box Top Flyer for LOTS more info that will 
be sent digitally! We will post on the Facebook pages as 
well! Let’s beat last year’s total of $2,426.10!!! 
 

School Supply Kits 
 
Thank you to those who ordered kits! Primary had a total 
of 26, Elementary had 21, and Middle School had 24. Those 
71 kits raised $340.57 for the PTO! Thank you for the 
support and we look forward to providing these again! 
 

2019-20 Event Schedule 
 

 Spirit Wear Sales – August 23 – September 6 

(See attached order form!!!) 

 Family Yoga & Zumba Event – September 15 

 Fall Photo Mini Sessions – Date TBD 

 Bulldog Raffle – Date TBD 

 Forest Nation – Date TBD 

 Secretary’s Day – Wednesday, April 22 

 Teacher Appreciation Week – May 4-8 

(We will be looking for volunteers this week!) 

 School Supply Kits – End of Year 
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Don’t forget to  “LIKE” us on FACEBOOK!!! 

Just search for ‘Highland PTO’ 


